
     TOWN OF SHARON 

    ASSESSORS MEETING MINUTES  

     AUGUST 11, 2015 

 

10:30 A.M. Called meeting to order. Present: Richard B. Gorden, Ellen W. Abelson and Mark J.  

  Mazur, Paula B. Keefe participated by telephone. 

 

1.  The Board reviewed sales ratio studies for proposed Fiscal Year 2016 single family 

 assessed values. 

 

2.  The Board reviewed a list of changes to specific neighborhoods or streets. The Board 

 requested a printout of all assessments town wide to help with their analysis. 

 

11:10 A.M. The Board went into Executive Session 

 

11:40 A.M. The Board returned from Executive Session 

 

3.  The Board decided to invite Deputy Assessor, Anne Carney to attend our 8/25/15 

 meeting. 

 

11:45 A.M. Adjourned. 


